
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class Nursery Newsletter Friday 

15 November 2024 

 

 

Highlights from this week 

We have enjoyed reading and sequencing the events in 

“Rosie’s Walk” and we created our first story map 

together. The children worked very hard to remember 

all the events in the story!  

We enjoyed learning to print with paint and have 

created our very own unique hens. Well done Cherries! 

Now that the Diva lamps are dry we will be sending 

them home over the next couple of days.  

Thank you for attending your parent consultations 

this week.  It has been a pleasure celebrating your 

child’s/children’s achievements. I have more meetings 

next week and it will be great to catch up with you all!  

We are also very excited to welcome Mrs Durrani to 

the Nursery team.   

 

Next week in Cherry 

Class  

 

It’s Road Safety Week.   

On Wednesday 20th November 

your child is invited to wear 

something bright.  

We will be creating a road 

network in our garden and the 

children will be able to make 

traffic lights and signs to help to 

help control our little tike car 

users.  

We will also focus lots of our 

learning on “The Train Ride” story. 

We will listen carefully to different 

vehicle noises as well as talk about 

how important it is to hold hands 

with our grown-ups when crossing 

roads.  

  

Key dates 

Wednesday 20th November 2024  

You child is invited to wear something bright!  

Monday 16th December - Nursery mini 

Christmas concert – more details to follow.  

Friday 20th December  

 

  

 

Maths is everywhere! Here in Cherry class we are always finding ways to have mathematical 

conversations with the children. Here are a few examples of opportunities from 

www.earlymaths.org  

 


